Ozona Middle School

Board Report - April

- We are getting ready for our STAAR testing at the end of the month. We are using both our academic support class and RtI time to target weak areas. The bulk of our time and energy is going toward having every student ready to do their very best on the state testing at the end of the month.
- 2. We had another visit with Mr. King, and we submitted our March Progress Report to TEA. We have one more submission this summer. We are progressing through our 15 point improvement plan and are meeting the goals set for our school back in the fall.
- 3. We are getting ready for our grade level field trips after the STAAR test. 8th Grade went to the Holocaust Museum in San Antonio and will travel to Austin. The 7th grade is looking at an Enchanted Rock trip, and the 6th grade is planning a trip around a science theme. Band is also taking trips for concert performances and reward trips: 8th grade to Menard and 7th grade to Mertzon.
- 4. We are working toward a timeline to begin our Outdoor Lab Project. I have met with the Ozona Garden Club and a master gardener to help work us with our timeline and project plan.
- 5. After STAAR we will be looking ahead to next year and have a lot of great ideas about character education and utilizing career/college awareness and AVID strategies in the middle school.